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This JARUS FCL Recommendation aims at providing recommendations for States to use for 
their own national legislation, concerning uniform personnel licensing and competencies for 
personnel involved in the operation of remotely piloted aircraft systems (RPAS). 
 
With regard the EASA Advanced Noticed of Proposed Amendment 2015-10, Introduction of 
a regulatory framework for the operation of drones, thereof  
Whereas:  

(1) JARUS agreed these recommendations (JARUS-FCL Recommendation) 
with a view to provide a harmonised basis to regulate organisations 
involved in the life cycle of civil RPAS. 

(2) The JARUS-FCL Recommendation may be used by the competent 
authorities to develop provisions regarding licensing and competencies in 
RPAS activities in relation to the concept of operations in their respective 
States or Regions. 

(3) Due to the rapid evolution of RPAS technology, the JARUS-FCL 
Recommendation will be subject to continuous review and may be 
updated when appropriate. 

 
See the adopted recommendations within the document. 
 
JARUS is a group of experts coming from National Aviation Authorities (NAAs) from the five 
continents and the European Aviation Safety Agency (EASA).  
 
More information about JARUS can be found on their website: 
http://jarus-rpas.org/ 

 

  

For any questions, please contact; 

JARUS Secretariat 

E-mail: julia.sanchez@eurocontrol.int 

Phone: +32 272 9 3629 
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